
Cornwall Coastal
Otter Project

At The Lost Gardens of Heligan

On Tuesday 12th February 2019
Starting at 19:00

In collaboration with The
Lost Gardens of Heligan
and Three Bays Wildlife

There will be no charge for this event
but donations will be welcome and
will be used to support the voluntary
groups organising the event - please
give generously

Your otters need

Dave Groves will give an illustrated talk on the wonderful world of
otters, in particular otters in Cornwall and the Cornwall Coastal Otter
Project with guidance on how to get involved and become obsessed by
the collection of otter poo….

Ian McCarthy will be sharing some of his incredible footage of otters
on the River Fowey

There will be an opportunity to look deep into the secret world of
spraint and compare notes with other otter spotters.

Places are limited so please reserve your by con-
tacting Rob Wells at robawells@gmail.com before

Saturday 9th February. Rob will confirm your
place.


